
1. This section consists of the Transition Plan, which 
provides recommendations for a transitional period to 
allow the new Council to nominate members and allows 
the new members an opportunity to complete training 
and be brought up to speed on issues facing their 
commission. It also provides recommendations on 
potential updates to Chapter 2-1 that apply to all boards 
and commissions. 

2. This section of the report provides recommendations for 
changes to membership and purpose to boards and 
commissions that are not typically involved with planning 
and zoning issues. In addition, the Task Force has 
included recommendations for a few potentially new or 
joint commissions. 

3. This section of the report provides recommendations for 
streamlining and business process improvements for the 
boards and commissions that are involved with planning 
and zoning issues. 

4. This section of the report provides recommendations on 
ways to increase diversity throughout the boards and 
commissions by expanding recruiting efforts through the 
use of technology and other tools. 


